
Attendance Newsletter
Dear Parents/Carers ,

We have seen our attendance rise again this week to almost 95% - 94.7%- so close!!! We are back to 4 

green classes which is amazing, and one of those being dark green! This weeks winners are Reception 

with 97.1%. This is a huge turn around from being one of our red classes last week. Well done to 

everyone who has been in school everyday and on time!

We open our St James shop opens today, where the children get to spend their credits. The credits are 

earned by being in school everyday, being on time and reading at home. Each child can earn up to 4 

credits per week. There is great excitement in school around the shop and I am sure that it is going to 

be a huge success. Our Year 6 prefects will be running it every week at lunchtime for KS2 and staff will 

be going with the younger children so they get their time at the shop too. To help your child to get 

items from the shop all you have to do is make sure they are in school everyday, that they are on time 

and that they read 3+ times a week at home, if they read 5 or more they get a bonus credit!

Whole School Attendance:



100% Attendance-

100% Punctuality-
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